
From: Anne Hayres 
Sent: Sunday, 4 December 2005 4:59 AM 
To: Committee, Mental Health (SEN) 
Subject: call for more mental health services 
 
 
 
I am a mental health worker.   
 
I write to you to call for more services for mental health in the area of admission beds 
and staff, 
more capacity to manage those in the community and more accomodation to provide 
structure and support 
to those with a mental illness.  There seems to be a high rate of homelessness or 
inadequate stressful 
housing for those with a mental illness and lack of support sturctures that contribute to 
costly relapses. 
 
Sincerely 
Anne Hayres 




